
Dear Family,

Great news! This year, every student in our school will get 
to choose ten brand-new books to take home and keep at 
no cost to you or our school.

Your Child Is a Reader!

You will receive five flyers throughout the school year. Please 
let your child choose two books from each flyer—for a total of 
ten books to read and keep.

I will be sending home book flyers for you to look 
through together. Please have your child write the circle 
numbers of their book picks on the back of the flyer and 
return to me. The books will be delivered to our classroom.

Your child will receive bookplate stickers with the books. 
Please have your child write their name on the stickers, 
peel off the back, and stick them on the inside covers of 
their new books. 

_______________________________________
Your Child’s Teacher
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